
Oakland World Wings Chapter August 2021 
Newsletter from President Louise Diracles 

 
Marilyn Kaplan is inviting fully vaccinated members to her home on Wed., 
August 18, 2021, at 4:00 pm. Pam Feack will cook the dinner that she serves 
at A Friendly Manor. Please bring a check made out to World Wings for 
$10/person for our charities, and a bottle to share. Please RSVP: 
 
"Marilyn Kaplan"  
3450 Shangri-La  
Lafayette, CA 94549-2108 
 
Pam Feack will prepare the same meal (Turkey spaghetti, garlic bread, salad,and fruit) 
for  Oakland World Wing members as she does for the Friendly Manor at the shelter.  She 
wants members to know what she serves, and where our donations are going to support this 
worthy cause.   
We will gather together for this fine feast on Wednesday, August 18 from 4:00-7:00 at 
Marilyn Kaplan’s home,  3450 Shangri la road, Lafayette.   
Please rsvp to Marilyn before August 12. Oakland members only!   
Please bring only a beverage of your choice and a check for $10 made out to WW Oakland.  
Marilyn Moore Kaplan 
 
 
 

Lucy Hart came home from Sonja’s with a 6" pair of tongs with red 

handles, which someone put in her spinach salad bowl. Please contact 

her if they are your tongs.  



 
Liv Milan, Hostess Sonja Vukasin, Pamela Feack, and Louise Diracles 
 

 
Thank you to Sonja Vukasin  for the wonderful event in her 
beautiful home and garden on July 12th. 
Thank you for the delicious food and drinks: 
LIV and Pam Feack: Paper goods, Champagne, Orange Juice, ice tea  
Dorothy: Finger Sandwiches 
Sally A: Dessert 
Louise: Cupcakes 
Stanley: Crackers and Dip 
Netty: Sandwiches 
Marilyn Kaplan: fruit salad 
Ingrid: fruit salad 
Anne: salad 
Lucy: spinach salad 
Phelps: carrot cake 
Nancy K.: hors d’oeuvres 
Hetta: salad 
Doris Person :an African Dish 
Jenny Young will also bring an appetizer  
Pam Feack Watermelon/arugala salad 
Genie Pratt Vegetable tray and chips 
Ulla Ekman Sushi 
Else Welsh and husband Chicken Salad 
Harriet Hiram Deviled eggs 
Jenny Young Appetizer 
Solveig Sandell Appetizer 
Charlotte Lingo 
Marilyn Grega Shrimp and cocktail sauce 
And thank you to all the rest of you that I missed that brought something. 
 
Thank you to Hetta Malone for the following group photo: 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



We’ve miss Marianne Greene since she moved to Colorado. Here she is 
hiking with her grands: 

 
 
 
Congratulations to Marilyn Grega on her retirement from Delta. She joined 
Pan Am in 1970.  She moved over to Delta in 1991. 50 years of flying.

 



 
 
Genie Pratt is proposing a September excursion to the Van Gogh exhibit in San 
Jose with lunch following. Please contact her at: geniepratt@gmail.com 
 
 
A few of the many photos by Ingrid from July 12th: 
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